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CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM 

 
Date:  November 8, 2021 
 
To:   Mark F. Miller, City Manager 
  
From:  Robert J. Bruner, Assistant City Manager 

Kurt Bovensiep, Public Works Director 
Dennis Trantham, Facilities & Grounds Operations Manager 

  Cindy Stewart, Community Affairs Director 
    
Subject: Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 2022 Funds – Public Hearing 

Announcement 
  
 
 
Background 
 
Oakland County has advised the City of Troy to use $182,205.00 as our planning estimate for 
program year 2022. 
 
The following projects are being recommended for the 2021 CDBG program: 
 
Parks-Recreational Facilities: Construction of a New Park  $127,543.50 
Public Services – Yard Services       $  54,661.50 

Total:          $182,205.00 
 
Federal regulations require Oakland County as an “urban county” grantee to execute an annual 
Subrecipient Agreement with each participating community. We will submit the signed Agreement 
with our application. 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that City Council hold a Public Hearing on Monday, December 6, 2021 at 7:30 pm 
or as soon thereafter as the agenda will permit, for the purpose of hearing public comments on the 
Community Development Block Grant Program Year 2022 application in the approximate amount of 
$182,205 to fund eligible projects. 
 
 


